Roll No	Total Printed Pages - 8					
F - 3912						
B.Sc. Home. Science (Part - III) Examination, 2022 (New/Old Course) Foundation Course Paper Second English Language						
Time : Three Hours]	[Maximum Marks : 75 [Minimum Pass Mark : 26					
Do as directed any (twented) Section						
A. Insert suitable articles:						
Dictionary of synonym source for precise mean						

	2.	Mountains like	_ Himalayas always				
		attracted him, he loved	nature and				
		hatedtowns and cities.					
	3.	Raina travelled in					
3.	Su	upply 'if' or 'unless' in the following sentences:					
	4 you send a letter by courier now he wi get it tomorrow morning.						
	5.	He would have comehim.	you had called				
	6.	He would not speak Hindi to India.	he comes				
Э.	Fill	ill in the blanks with suitable prepositions.					
	7.	We went down the	lift.				
	8.	He was accused	murder.				
	9.	She waitedthe tra	ain at the platform.				
	10	. He is getting married	Raina next month.				

D.	Change the narration.		19.Uncle Mohan took Karan and			
	11. He said "What a beautiful Taj it is."		to the o	circus.	(I, me)	
	12. Shut the door.		G Fill in the b	blanks with collective nouns:		
	Add the missing Relative.			of the Indian Navyi	is very strong	
	13.I want to find a man _ to the Zoo.	can show me the way	21.He bou	21.He bought a large of bananas.		
	14. You cannot write on t	he paper this fac-	H. Add Ques	Add Question tag:		
	tory makes.		22.We rar	rely go to pictures on Sundays	?	
	15. The women	work in hospitals are to	23.Let us	take a walk in the open	?	
	be admired for their o	courage.	24. You ha	ave heard about them	?	
	16. The personvery sharp.	_ is sitting next to me is not	25. The gr	raint was very selfish		
	Select from the words given in brackets:			blanks with the noun form of th bracket.	e Verb given	
	17. You and	make a good partnership.	26.Vikas is	26. Vikas is an expert, So I asked him for some		
		(he, him)			(advise)	
	18.My daughter and	are going on	27. The tra	affic policeman wanted to see t	the motorists	
	holiday together.	(she, her)	driving	9	(license)	
F-	3912	P.T.O.	F - 3912			

[6]

Section - B

2.A. Read the passage and answer the questions given below.5

Planning is the first and foremost step in our day to day activities. We have to plan well in advance to fulfill our ambitions and achievements. Planning is essential for making and shaping our 'tomorrows'. Planning brings in us increased awareness for optimum utilization of the available resources men, money, material and time.

In these days of speed, computer etc time has become an essential resource. In such an environment the need for planning becomes more important. Planning requires the support and co - operation of persons concerned in the activities. If there is no systematic and integrated approach in planning process, planning becomes a mockery. Our plans must be realistic and possible to reach with the resources we have, otherwise the whole planning becomes a wishful hunting and day-dreaming.

Questions -

- 1. Why should we do planning?
- 2. What has made planning more important?
- 3. What makes good planning mockery?
- 4. When do your plans become day dreaming?
- 5. Give a suitable title to the passage.
- **B.** Give synonyms of the following words (any five): 5
 - (i) Basic
 - (ii) Value
 - (iii) Problem
 - (iv) Sufficient
 - (v) Crafty
 - (vi) Ancient
 - (vii) Clever
- C. Give Antonyms of the following words (Any five): 5Major

F - 3912 P.T.O.

F - 3912

Human

Clear

Conceal

Honest

Last

Faithful

Section - C

- Attempt any <u>three</u> of the following Questions in about 200 words.
 - (a) Write a brief summary of the poem "Three years she Grew" in your own words."
 - (b) What are the basic needs of human beings?
 - (c) What is feminism? How it is meaningful in the Indian context?
 - (d) What do you understand by globalization? How does it influence world trade?
 - (e) Write the summary of the essay 'Bores in your own words'

4. Write an essay on any one topic in 400 words. 10

- (a) Role of Information Technology.
- (b) Science and Religion.
- (c) How Covid 19 has changed your life.

Precise Writing:

Write a precise of the following passage: 10

Speech is a great blessing, but it can also be a great curse. For while it helps us to make our intentions and desires known to our fellows, it can also, if we use it carelessly, make our attitude completely misunderstood. A slip of the tongue, the use of an unusual or an ambiguous word and so on, may create an enemy where we had intended to win a friend. Again different classes of people use different vocabularies and the ordinary speech of an educated man may strike an uneducated listener as showing pride, unwillingly we may use a word which bears a different meaning for our listener from what it does to men of our own class. Thus speech is not a gift to use lightly without thought but one which demands careful handling. Only a fool will express himself alike to all kinds and conditions of men.